
At
Southern Saskatchewan Region
Operations Division — Approvals

Environment and Parks #100-5401 -1’Avenue South

Telephone: 403 381-5486

August 3, 2016

Little Bow Resort
Suite 305, 220 — 3rd Avenue South
Lethbridge, AB
T1JOG9

RE: DLO 920075

Dear Connie Burndred:

It has come to the Department’s attention that numerous items and refuse are being left on the lease
area within DML920075.

As per the Letter of Authority please note that the Lessee shall keep the said lands in a clean and
acceptable condition and may not allow refuse to accumulate on the said lands. All garbage and
debris accumulated is to be carried out daily and disposed of at an approved disposal site. This area
is not to be used as a storage site.

It is important to ensure the term and conditions of your dispositions/approval are complied with.
Failure to do so may result in compliance measures.

If you have further questions related to this contact the Lethbridge Public Lands Office at 403-381-
5486.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

leKne
Land Management Specialist


